
 

Funeral 
Fund 

Prepaid Funerals 

Eliminate family stress 

Details: 5337 7111 

Please support our loyal adverƟsers Child Safe Church  
The Parishes of St Columba’s & Our Lady Help of 
Christians (including  Lexton, Miners Rest and  
Waubra)  follow the Child Safe Standards         
outlined by the Victorian Government and we 
also implement procedures and standards as         
directed by the Ballarat  
 

Diocesan Office. You can download our Code of 
Conduct and Child Safety Policy from the Parish 
website or on the foyer  notice board. If you have 
any concerns whatsoever—please contact the 
Parish Office, Fr. Marcello or one of the Safe 
Guarding  Officers at  
wendouree@ballarat.catholic.org.au or   
ballaratnorth@ballarat.catholic.org.au                                                    

 

 

 

 Domestic & Commercial 
cleaning 

0402862188/0434746818 

admin@mlmclean.com.au 

 

 

 

 20 Lydiard Street Sth,      
Ballarat                               

Ph: (03) 5331 3711 

www.ppt.com.au 

       

       Ed Browne 

        

Busy Bookkeeping 

Phone 5364 2922 

ballarat@busybookkeeping.com.au 

 

 

11 Neerim Crescent, 

 Wendouree  Industrial Park    

 Ph:  5339 3122 

Open Direct to the Public     
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 

 

Address: 1114 Doveton Street 
North, Ballarat, 3350 

Phone: (03) 5333 3911   

All hours. Moderate cost 

Phone: (03) 5332 3069 

Mobile: 0418 504 254 

COVID Safe Plan 

¨ If you are feeling unwell or have any   
       symptoms of COVID-19 (fever, cough or sore     

throat) please do not aƩend Mass. 
  
¨ Ensure that you maintain appropriate  
      physical distancing at all Ɵmes  (1.5 metres).  
 

¨ Whilst a face mask is not compulsory they 
are recommended ∙  

 

¨ Please use the hand saniƟser available upon 
entering the Church.  

 

We appreciate your assistance in helping 
stop the spread of the virus. 

The Australian Catholic Bishops Conference         
Prayer for Peace and Justice in Ukraine 

 

God of peace and justice, 
who change the hardened heart and  

break the power of violence, 
              we entrust the people of Ukraine to you. 
                         

Protect them in this time of peril; 
       let them know not death but life,  

not slavery but freedom. 
 

 You are Father of all; 
we are brothers and sisters. 

Give us the strength to live that truth in love,       
choosing peace not war. 

                      
Through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

 

Parishes of St Columba’s and Our Lady Help of Christians 
Communities of  Ballarat North, Lexton, Miners Rest, Waubra, Wendouree 

www.ballarat.catholic.org.au (select Parish)           

Office: 306 Gregory St, Ballarat Nth   Phone: 5331 1012        Office: 480a Gillies Street, Wendouree Phone: 5339 2302 

Email: ballaratnorth@ballarat.catholic.org.au          P O Box 192, Wendouree         Prayer Line:  5339 2302 
School Co-Principals: Bambi Afford & Shaun Mohr                     Email: wendouree@ballarat.catholic.org.au   

School Phone: 5332 4894                                              School Principal: Leigh Bradshaw  School Phone:  5339 4726  

Staffing 

Parish Priest:    Fr Marcello Colasante 
Finance Officer:                                      
  Bernadette Prestwood 

              St Columba’s                 
Office Hours: Wed—Friday           
     10:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Parish Co-ord:  Lia Andanar Yu 

Safeguarding Officer:                
                             Peter Marquand      

Our Lady Help of Christians  
 
 

Office Hours:  Wed-Fri 9–1pm 

Parish Co-ord &  Safeguarding      
Officer:    Maree Roache  

    MASS TIMES  (This week)                   
St Columba’s  

           Sunday           10:00 am              
Wednesday       10:00 am   
 

Our Lady Help of Christians   
Waubra  1st & 3rd Sunday   8.30 am 

 
 

  Beaufort  2nd & 4th Sunday 8.30 am 

  Lexton     5th Sunday            8.30 am 
 

  Wendouree     
 Saturday:       6:00 pm 

 Thursday      No Mass  
 Friday       10:00  am   
 

Readings for Next Weekend:       
27th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

1st Reading:   Isaiah 5: 1-7 

Psalm  70:9, 12-16, 19-20.  R.Is 5:7  

2nd Reading:  Philippians 4: 6-9 

Gospel:    Mt 21: 33-43 

Recently Deceased:   We commend to God  Doreen Donne 

Anniversaries: We remember Gerard Molloy,  Jack Kirby,  Mollie Flynn, Margaret Walsh  

We pray:  Those in need of our prayers: for the people of Ukraine, and those who live in the earthquake 

and flood areas of the world,  

for the sick including Rod Stott and all those in need of our prayers.  

26th Sunday of Ordinary Time (A)  - 1st October 2023   

In every life there is a struggle between obedience and                
disobedience, and this struggle takes various twists and turns. At 
times we are willing to conform to regulations set from the outside, 
and at times we are not. We are invited to choose in favour of the 
reign of God, or we are free to ignore the invitation. Those who 
are fundamentally righteous sometimes fall from grace, and     
people considered evil to the core sometimes reform their lives. 
What ultimately counts are not the promises made, but the        
actions taken.  

We are called to discipleship, and there may well be urgency in 
this call, but it is an invitation that is to be accepted freely. As is 
the case with life itself, options are placed before us all the way 
along the road. We are invited to choose in favour of the reign of 
God, or we are free to ignore the invitation. However, the          
invitation always remains open to us, because God’s desire for our 
acceptance is persistent and enduring. 

The real choice set before us today is the      
imitation of Christ. The specific characteristic 
of Christ today is his humility. Since demanding 
one’s rights can undermine the loving quality 
of community, Jesus’ humility is offered for our 
imitation. It is very clear that whichever aspect 
of discipleship we examine, some aspect of 
community is also present. To be a disciple of 
Jesus is to follow him humbly as a member of a 
believing community.  
© Dianne Bergant CSA 

Responsorial Psalm:        Remember your mercies, O Lord. 
 

Gospel Acclamation:    Alleluia, alleluia.  My sheep listen to my voice, say s the Lord; I know them 
and they follow me.   Alleluia! 

The Parishes acknowledge that the Aboriginal people of Australia are our  first nation people and the traditional 
owners and custodians of the land.  



 

Collections Last Weekend St Columba’s  Thank you for your contributions 

Presbytery:  $ 342.60                   Parish: (Env, loose, DD, CC etc)  $ 555.00 

St Columba’s  8th Oct 23        (next week)                   Sunday 10:00 am   

LEADER of SONG Terry Ranger 

COMMENTATOR Vicki Moroney 

 MINISTER OF THE WORD  Min Myers 

COMMUNION MINISTER Volunteer, please 

DIGITAL PORJECTOR Bruce Chapman 

SACRISTAN Barb Brown/ Norah Moloney/ Josie Crowe  

In the footsteps of Mary MacKillop Pilgrimage:

October 17

This unique Australian Pilgrimage will take you on a 
journey to places associated with Mary MacKillop’s 
life and ministry in Victoria, South Australia and New 

South Wales. The pilgrimage is operated by the Sisters of Saint       
Joseph and Mary MacKillop Place. It will be led by Sr Anne Bond rsj, 
a Sister from the Sisters of Saint Joseph, and Mr Garry McLean, the 
inaugural Director of the Mary MacKillop Heritage Centre.
pilgrimage will begin in East Melbourne on October 17 and          
conclude at Mary MacKillop Place in North Sydney on October 28. 
Along the way pilgrims will visit historic sites and towns including 
Portland, Penola, Robe and the Mary MacKillop Chapel in North 
S y d n e y .  T o  r e g i s t e r ,  p l e a s e  v i s i t :  
www.marymackillopplace.org.au/retreats
national-pilgrimage/ 

Please join us for a Kitchen Table Conversation! 
versation is a wonderful opportunity to join with others and listen, learn 

and reflect on the Indigenous Voice to Parliament referendum that will 

be held in the coming months.  A further session will be held on Octo-

ber 10 from 7:00-8:15pm online via Zoom.

tration details are available from the diocesan website 

www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/services

catholic-ministry/  
 

OLHC Ministry Team Would you consider joining our 

Ministry team for our Saturday night Masses?              

Our next 4 month roster will start in November.             

All assistance will be provided. For further information  

please ring or speak with 

Sacristans: Pauline Newman Ph.53343831 

Communion Minister: Tony Bruty Ph.0409887748

Minister of the Word:  Corrie Harbour Ph. 0401478220 

Prayers of the Faithful: Corrie Harbour Ph. 0401478220

Leader of Song: Corrie Harbour Ph.0401478220 

Many hands make light work 

 

Praying with Pope Francis: Pope’s intention for October
For the Synod

We pray for the Church, that she may adopt 
listening and dialogue as a lifestyle at every lev-
el, and all herself to be guided by the Holy Spirit 
towards the peripheries of the world. 

 

Centralised Baptism Preparation Session  
Parents planning to have their child baptised are 
required to attend a  Baptism Preparation        
Session. Next session is on Holy Thursday at      
MacKillop and Glowrey Rooms of St. Patrick’s   

Cathedral Hall, 3 Lyons St South, Ballarat, Thursday, October 5th 
2023 at 10.00 am & 5:30 pm. 
 

 The Church gives the faith to your children through Baptism and you 
have the task to make it grow….” - Pope Francis 

 

Diocesan Social Justice Statement launch The Ballarat Diocesan So-

cial Justice Commission have released presentations for the diocesan 

launch of the Social Justice Statement 2023: Listen Learn Love: A New 

Engagement with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples. This 

event is pre-recorded and in digital format so that individuals can ac-

cess these resources at their convenience.  See this link for more infor-

mation:  

https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/services-agencies-2/welfare/

social-justice/social-justice-statement/ 

 

Caritas Australia’s Emergency Appeals – Morocco / Lib-

ya Caritas Australia needs your support to respond to the 

devastating earthquake in Morocco and floods in Libya. 

Thousands of people have died and others have been in-

jured. Communities need shelter, food, water and medical assistance. 

Please support Caritas Australia’s emergency appeals. To donate scan 

or click the QR code. 
 

St Patrick’s College Applications for enrolment in Year 7 2025 are 

now open. Visit  www.stpats.vic.edu.au/prospective-families/apply-
now or phone 53311688 

 

Collections Last Weekend  Thank you for your contributions                                                               

Presbytery:  $ 271.90                         Parish: (Env, loose, DD, CC etc) $ 200.00 

OLHC  7th October 2023           (next week) Saturday 6:00 pm  

LEADER OF SONG Paul Hogan 

PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL Elly Green 

MINISTER OF THE WORD  Sue Calistro & Vin Dillon 

COMMUNION MINISTERS Jennifer Adams & Bev Hayward 

SACRISTAN  Kath Leonard & Anne Slattery 

Waubra Church cleaning October :   Sharon & Marty Moran 

In the footsteps of Mary MacKillop Pilgrimage:   

October 17-28, 2023 

This unique Australian Pilgrimage will take you on a 
journey to places associated with Mary MacKillop’s 
life and ministry in Victoria, South Australia and New 

South Wales. The pilgrimage is operated by the Sisters of Saint       
Joseph and Mary MacKillop Place. It will be led by Sr Anne Bond rsj, 
a Sister from the Sisters of Saint Joseph, and Mr Garry McLean, the 
inaugural Director of the Mary MacKillop Heritage Centre. The      
pilgrimage will begin in East Melbourne on October 17 and          
conclude at Mary MacKillop Place in North Sydney on October 28. 
Along the way pilgrims will visit historic sites and towns including 
Portland, Penola, Robe and the Mary MacKillop Chapel in North 
S y d n e y .  T o  r e g i s t e r ,  p l e a s e  v i s i t :  h t t p s : / /
www.marymackillopplace.org.au/retreats-sprituality/australian-

Please join us for a Kitchen Table Conversation! A Kitchen Table Con-

versation is a wonderful opportunity to join with others and listen, learn 

and reflect on the Indigenous Voice to Parliament referendum that will 

A further session will be held on Octo-

8:15pm online via Zoom.  More information and regis-

tration details are available from the diocesan website https://

www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/services-agencies-2/pastoral/aboriginal-

OLHC Ministry Team Would you consider joining our 

Ministry team for our Saturday night Masses?              

Our next 4 month roster will start in November.             

All assistance will be provided. For further information  

please ring or speak with  

Sacristans: Pauline Newman Ph.53343831  

Communion Minister: Tony Bruty Ph.0409887748 

Minister of the Word:  Corrie Harbour Ph. 0401478220  

Prayers of the Faithful: Corrie Harbour Ph. 0401478220 

Leader of Song: Corrie Harbour Ph.0401478220  

 

Voice to Parliament: NATSICC, with the help of Jesuit Social            

Services, have developed a kitchen table conversation (KTC) guide to 
assist people - in parishes, families, groups of friends, teams/
workplaces or volunteer groups - to reflectively consider the question 
the referendum will put to us.  The 'KTC' Guide can be found at https://
indigenousvoice.church/ , which CSSV and Caritas Australia             
supported NATSICC to put together. The website also features a range 
of other resources, prayers and videos for consideration as part of our 
“One Journey, Together” project. 

 

SEASON OF CREATION 2023 Theme: “Let Justice and Peace Flow” from 
Amos 5:24 
As the Season of Creation closes next week on the feast of St Francis of 

Assisi, October 4th, Pope Francis new Apostolic Exhortation on the environ-

ment “Laudate Deum” meaning “Praise God” is expected to be released 

on this day. This document, Pope Francis said is “a look at what has hap-

pened” since “Laudato Si” (“Praise Be”) in 2015, and a look at what “still 

needs to be done”. Pope Francis 21st September 2023. 
 

Sacred Heart College Ballarat Reunion   A reunion of SHC       Balla-

rat East class of 1965 plus anyone who attended SHC, will be held on 
Sunday, October 15, 2023 at GC’s Ballarat from 11.00 am-3.00 pm.  To 
attend email loisknights345@hotmail.com or ph. 0419 902538. 

St Brigid’s College Horsham Reunion St Brigid’s College Hors-

ham invite past pupils of the classes of 1973, 1983, 1993, 2003 

and 2013 for a reunion.  The reunion will be held at St Brigid’s 

College on Saturday, October 21, 2023 at 2.00pm.  For more 

information scan or click the QR code. 
 

Long Term Volunteer Opportunities in the Australia-Pacific Region - The 
Cagliero Project, Salesians of Don Bosco We are seeking long term (6-12 

month) volunteers for departure in January 2024 to work with young peo-

ple in our Salesian communities in Samoa, Cambodia, Timor Leste,         

Solomon Islands and Australia. Applications close October 31st, 2023. Send 

us an enquiry - www.cagliero.org.au or lhichaaba@salesians.org.au  

Pope’s intention for October- 
For the Synod 

We pray for the Church, that she may adopt 
listening and dialogue as a lifestyle at every lev-
el, and all herself to be guided by the Holy Spirit 
towards the peripheries of the world.  


